
 
Update :  
 
At the adjourned Board Meeting of the Company held on 10th June, 2013, the Board 
noted the following: 
 
Construction work on the Synthetic Elastomer Project remained suspended as the 
Company was evaluating various alternatives regarding the future of the project. 
 
With due consideration to techno-commercial factors and completion of a strategic 
review, the Company has decided to explore induction of a strategic partner for the 
project. 


